Dear Rudy Hefter,

The Butte Creek project plans to log remnant wildlife habitat, degrade streams, and further fragment some of the last heritage trees and well-developed hardwood stands with an extensive array of new roads and skid-trails. While the majority of the logging would be within Doug-fir plantations; there will be widespread damage to the irreplaceable

remnant old-growth, wildlife trees, and native forest. The logging and road building, within an area surrounded by bleak industrial forestlands, would extensively damage this important wildlife refuge. Please drop 

this management plan, which is acting to transform our heritage of 

native forest and vibrant wildlife into a pale imitation of the blight, 

found in the neighboring industrial lands. 

Further Comments:

Sincerely,                    Printed Name & Address:
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